Strathmore Cricket Club Development Plan: 
Comments Sheet
The Management Committee is working to prepare a plan to guide our development over the next few years. So far, the emphasis has been on understanding where our priorities need to be and developing actions for this year, but as we move forward we will be developing projects and targets for future years. So our plan is a work on progress and always should be. It should adapt to take account of changing circumstances and new opportunities.
We want members to know what’s in the plan and have the opportunity to comment and make suggestions for additions oar changes.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have any comments on the plan, let us know using this comment sheet, which can be left at the club or emailed to graham.hewitson@strathmorecc.co.uk

	






























